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URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

Your 2020 RAM 1500 BIGHORN/LONESTAR CREW 4X2 is under recall . 

To schedule your recall repair contact your dealership or the 
FCA US Recall Team  at 1-800-853-1403.. 

  

  

Recall notice issued to: 

Ron Minervini 

Vehicle information: 

VIN 1C6RREFT7LN312097 

2020 RAM 1500 BIGHORN/LONESTAR CREW 4X2 

Recall information: W70/NHTSA 20V-622 

  

 

  

Visit recalls.mopar.com for more information or call the FCA US Recall Team 

at 1-800-853-1403. 

The driver’s side view mirror on your vehicle may have been built with a mirror glass that was 
not properly adhered to the backing plate during the manufacturing process. This condition may 
result in the mirror glass falling off. A missing driver side mirror glass reduces visibility and 
could result in a vehicle crash without prior warning. 

 

  
     

  

  

How do I schedule my FREE repair? 

♦     Simply contact your Chrysler, Jeep®, Dodge or RAM dealer right away to schedule a 
service appointment. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience, but are sincerely concerned about your safety. Thank you 
for your attention to this important matter. 



Customer Assistance/Field Operations 
FCA US LLC Team 
1-800-853-1403. 
recalls.mopar.com 

  

 


